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Non-Traditional
Students

The Non-Traditional 
Students Association 
(NTSA) held its first 
meeting on September 
24. Officers elected 
include Peggy RaFuse, 
President, and Brenda 
Rowe, Vice President.

Adviser Sharon Price 
explained the purpose 
and objectives of the 
club.

The NTSA was 
established as a 
support group for non- 
traditional students 
(anyone over 22 years 
old) .

The Outdoor Club

The Outdoor Club met 
recently and elected 
the following officers: 
President, Terrence 
Lewis; Vice President, 
James Marshburn; and 
Secretary, Stephanie 
Fannin.

Currently there are 
approximately 2 0 active 
members, according to 
adviser Tim Brewer.
This group is open to 
anyone who enjoys 
outdoor activities.

Several trips in the 
planning stages include 
rafting, canoeing, 
camping, and skiing.

Brewer said to watch 
CamNet for details on 
upcoming meetings.

African-American 
Males Committed to 
Success

African-American 
Males Committed to 
Success (AMCS) kicked 
off the year with a 
breakfast meeting on 
September 17.

Many of its members 
are students who have 
been out of the 
education system for 
many years or who are 
entering new jobs which 
require additional 
education.

Members get together 
for study sessions, 
socializing, and 
planning service 
activities both on and 
off campus.

Plans for upcoming 
events will be 
discussed at this 
month's meeting.
Anyone interested may 
attend. Meetings are 
held the second 
Thursday of each month 
at 2 p.m. in LC131.

The purpose of AMCS 
is to support African 
American male students 
in networking with 
their counterparts in 
the professional arena.

According to the 
group's adviser, Janice 
Hill, objectives 
include providing 
positive role models to 
assist these young men 
in making better 
informed educational, 
career, and personal 
choices.

A series of 
workshops is planned 
throughout the 1998-99 
year offering a variety 
of topics and guest 
speakers.

For more 
information, students 
should contact Janice 
Hill or pick up an AMCS 
brochure. The next 
AMCS meeting was held 
on October 15 at 12 
p.m. in LC113.
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Look, what's coming 
in the December VOICE!

—more about new employees 
-more about clubs 
-the athletics problem at WCC 
-review of Dr. Elliott Frank's concert 

Let us know what you’d like to read about!

Q.’

s'*- Williams Tree Service %
NO JOB TOO LARGE OR TOO SMALL 

WE DO THEM ALL...

Free Esli males 
Complete Slump 
and Tree Removal 
Firewood

Contractor 
Chris Stocks Reasonable Prices

Work Residential 
& Commercial 

Tree Pruning 
Clean Yards & Gutters 

Day or Night: 
Home (919) 734-9463 
Pager: (919) 588-1311

Country Roads Family Care

Offering
 experienced

medical
supervision

 warm friendly
atmosphere 

 caring staff

Please 
contact:

Diane Odom, Licensed 
Administrator—R. N. 

(910)549-1971 
5801 Suttontown Road 
Mt.Oiive, N.C. 28365

SMOKEHOUSE
walk in humidor  • sm oking lounge  

cigars • pipes • fine cigarettes

2707-E Royall Avenue • Goldsboro, NC 27534  
Telephone: 919-759-0240 • Fax: 919-759-0270


